UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
DISTRICT OF ARIZONA

NOTICE TO DEBTORS REGARDING E-MAIL NOTIFICATION

If you are a debtor in a bankruptcy case (the person who filed bankruptcy is the debtor) and
have an internet e-mail address you can receive an electronic notice by e-mail whenever a filing is made
in your case. If supported by your e-mail program and if you have Adobe Acrobat Reader installed,
you may be able to view the document filed through a hyperlink in the e-mail notice. One look at the
document is free, any further openings of the document will require a PACER account which may be
obtained at the following web site, http://pacer.psc.uscourts.gov. To sign up for e-mail notification of
filings made in your case, provide the information requested below and return this form to the address
stated.

Your Name:

Your Case Number:

Your Internet E-Mail Address:

Return Completed Form to:

US Bankruptcy Court

Attn: Debtor E-Mail Address

230 N. 1™ Ave, Suite 101

Phoenix AZ 85003

or

e-mail the above information to debtoremailaddress(@azb.uscourts.gov




